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After a fire damaged the building at 241 Rokeby Road in 
September 2022, Council meetings have been held at a variety 
of locations and staff have been working across multiple City 
facilities and from home.

The City of Subiaco has now secured a four-year lease of new 
premises in the heart of Subiaco at 388 Hay Street. As well 
as being in close proximity to Subiaco train station and major 
transport routes, the building is serviced by a 75-bay public car 
park, and convenient street parking.

While the offices are being fitted out and the staff are settling 
in, the community is asked to check the City’s website for 
regular updates on Council meeting times and venues, and  
for all your customer service needs.

TECHNOLOGY ENABLES 
CARBON EMISSIONS REDUCTION 
The City of Subiaco is always looking for ways to improve, 
particularly when it comes to sustainable initiatives.  
To carry out its services to our community, the City has a 
fleet of 93 vehicles, which includes everything from electric 
pool cars through to 26-tonne waste trucks.

When the City was looking for a tracking system to 
help manage the fleet and maintain our carbon neutral 
certification, the EROAD platform was selected following a 
tender process.

The EROAD platform does more than just allow for 
real-time vehicle tracking and data for measuring 
carbon emissions; it also provides tools to improve driver 
behaviour and video evidence in the event of incidents.

NEW OFFICES AND COUNCIL 
CHAMBERS FOR THE CITY

Cover image: Coming soon to Subiaco, the new FOGO (Food Organics Garden Organics) waste service.

“This cost-effective technology has significantly 
improved driver behaviour, and has provided an 
efficient way to monitor and reduce emissions across 
the City’s vehicle fleet by optimising vehicle routes 
and therefore fuel consumption. This is important, 
as reducing carbon emissions is a key focus for the 
Council.” ~ Mayor David McMullen

The City of Subiaco is at the forefront of sustainability and 
was the first certified carbon neutral local government 
in Western Australia under the Commonwealth’s Climate 
Active program.
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SUBI SPRITZ IS BACK
Following its successful debut 
in 2022, Subi Spritz returns to 
Subiaco’s streets, bars and 
restaurants from 10 to 19 
March 2023.

The Southern European-
inspired festival program includes more 
than 20 free and ticketed events; from bespoke food and wine 
experiences to a family picnic-themed event at Theatre Gardens.

New additions to the program are a Spanish sundowner and a cheese 
degustation. There is also a new family-friendly, free event – Piazza in  
the Park at Theatre Gardens on 11 March from 11am to 3pm.

Subi Spritz is a See Subiaco event: subispritz.com.au. 

ART IN APRIL  
SCHOOL HOLIDAY 
ACTIVITIES
Join Subiaco Library for Art in April. Learn 
from incredible WA artists like award-
winning illustrator Sean E Avery and 
multidisciplinary artist, graphic designer and 
illustrator Tyrown Waigana. All the art 
workshop sessions are perfect for picking up 
tips and tricks. Great for creative children and 
those wanting to enter the Shaun Tan Award 
for Young Artists. Free, bookings open 
Monday 27 March via the City’s website.

WHAT’S ON IN SUBI?

WA author Craig Silvey has been announced as the new patron 
for the City of Subiaco’s prestigious youth writers award.

Silvey is a natural successor to long-standing and beloved 
award patron Tim Winton, who stepped down after 30 years 
of patronage in 2022.

Author of modern Australian classics including Honeybee and 
Jasper Jones, as well as his latest release Runt, Silvey’s writing 
resonates with readers across the generations.

The Craig Silvey Award for Young Writers launches in June 
2023 and will be open to Western Australian school students 
in years one to twelve. For details see:  
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/awards.

ANNOUNCING 
THE CRAIG 
SILVEY AWARD 
FOR YOUNG 
WRITERS

For more event details or to book your spot, head to  
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/events.

All event information was correct at time of printing, but may 
be subject to change. For the latest event information, check the 
City’s website.

Shenton Park Anzac Day Service
Tuesday 25 April, 7am 
Shenton Park Community Centre
FreeA

PR

Subiaco Anzac Day Service
Tuesday 25 April, 8am march from 
Subiaco Post Office 
8.15am ceremony at Fallen Soldiers 
Memorial 	
Free

A
PR

Free family activity –  
Letter writing
Saturday 6 May, 10am
Subiaco Museum, 239 Rokeby Road
Free, bookings essential

M
A

Y

Free family activity –  
Egg-cellent craft morning
Saturday 1 April, 10am
Subiaco Museum, 239 Rokeby Road
Free, bookings essential

A
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2023
Photographic 
Awards

Boys of Summer, Stephen Brown

See finalists’ photos at Subiaco 
Libary from Monday 1 May  

until Sunday 4 June.

Focus       Capture       Express

Sean E Avery

Tyrown Waigana
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FOGO (Food Organics Garden Organics) bins are 
coming to the City of Subiaco in May 2023. FOGO bins 
will turn your food scraps and garden organics into compost, and they 
couldn’t be easier to use. Good news for you and good news for the planet!

FOGO will be easy for you to use from the start. When you’re good to FOGO, 
you will be able to place all your food scraps and garden waste into your new 
lime green-lidded bin.

We will also deliver a kitchen caddy, two rolls of compostable caddy liners and 
an information pack to your house, to make it easy for you to sort your food 
waste from your general waste.

FOGO IS COMING, HERE’S 
WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW

If you’d like to know more about FOGO, or check out the FAQs, visit www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/fogo.

Once collected, waste 

from FOGO bins is made 

into high-quality 

compost that can be 

distributed amongst 

parks and gardens.  

This process means less 

waste is sent to landfill, 

and fewer greenhouse 

gases are produced.

FOGO DOS AND DON’TS
Here’s a quick guide to what you should be putting in each bin once the FOGO system officially begins.

Good stuff 
FOGO will be easy for you to use  
from the start.

When you’re good to FOGO, you will be able to place all  
your food scraps and garden waste into your new lime  
green-lidded bin. We will also deliver a kitchen caddy and  
a supply of compostable caddy liners to your house, to make 
it easy for you to sort your food waste from your general 
waste. This will then be processed into high-quality compost. 

HERE’S HOW THE FOGO BIN SYSTEM WILL WORK: 

Good to FOGO 
Once you receive your kitchen caddy 
and your new lime green lidded bin, 
you’re good to FOGO!

 We’ll also give you more information about what  
you can and can’t put into your FOGO bin, along 
 with a supply of compostable caddy liners to make 
things even easier.

If you’d like to know more about FOGO, visit  
subiaco.wa.gov.au/fogo

Recyclables

General
waste

FOGO

Your new lime green-
lidded bin is your 
FOGO bin and will be 
collected weekly.

Your red-lidded 
general waste bin 
will be collected 
fortnightly. 

Your yellow-lidded 
recycling bin will 
continue to be 
collected fortnightly. 

FO
GO  

SPECIA
L F

EATU
RE

You’ll  soon be good to  FOGO!

Cans

Glass

Plastic

Cardboard

Paper

CANS

Garden 
organics

Compostable 
liners only

Food organics

Nappies
eneigyH 

products

Damaged 
items

Soft plastics
Polystyrene

General waste
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STAFF  
EXPERT TIP
This edition’s expert tip 
comes from our 
Manager Waste and 
Infrastructure 
Maintenance, who has 
some great ideas when 
thinking about ways to 
reuse and recycle.

BULK GREEN WASTE  
COLLECTION IN JUNE
You can put all of your green waste in your new FOGO bin with your 
food scraps for collection weekly. The City will also provide two 
additional bulk green waste collections during the year.

The next bulk green waste collection is scheduled 
to commence on Monday 19 June 2023; please 
place any loose green waste out by the evening 
of Sunday 18 June. There is no limit to the 
quantity of green waste that you can put out, 
but please keep clippings loose and do not place 
in green waste bags.

Remember you can choose when your general bulk 
waste gets collected via Verge Valet™. Residents are 
eligible for two Verge Valet™ collections per annum. 

Book now at www.vergevalet.com.au.

Flattened, clean 
cardboard boxes, paper 

(not shredded), and 
clean, empty plastic 
and glass containers 
and bottles can all be 
recycled through your 

yellow-lidded bin 
– loose, rinsed and lids 

off, please!

Buy Nothing Facebook 
groups are very popular 

as they encourage 
reuse of goods and 

contribute to a circular 
economy. To find a Buy 
Nothing group in your 

area, Google your 
suburb name plus  

‘Buy Nothing’.

The West Metro 
Recycling Centre in 
Shenton Park is the 

place to go to recycle 
all sorts of things 

– some free and some 
for a fee. Check their 
website for details: 
wmrc.wa.gov.au.

CAN’T BE 

REUSED OR 

RECYCLED? Subiaco

CONTAINERS FOR  
CHANGE EXCHANGE
Containers for Change recycles eligible drink containers. 
Some City bins now have Container Exchange points 
attached to make it easier for you to participate in the 
scheme. 10¢ containers placed in the Container Exchange 
points are then available for anyone in the community to 
collect and return to a Containers for Change refund point.

Alternatively, you can drop eligible drink containers off at 
Lords Recreation Centre and help raise money for our 
resident clubs! The sports club receiving the Containers for 
Change proceeds changes every month, benefitting  
our community.

Next Bulk 

Green Waste 

Collection: 

Commencing 

Monday 19 

June 2023

1 2 3
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Subiaco Museum recently opened its new shop where you can find merchandise featuring a bespoke design by artist Jane 
Coffey which celebrates the museum and its location on Rokeby Road.

You can also purchase a print, or even a jigsaw or a tea towel, of our ‘Subiaco: Bush to Suburb, 1851 - 1945’ heritage map, 
created by local artist Mary Yates.

Also on sale are local history books, photographs from the museum’s collection, badges and magnets. A perfect place to find 
an unusual gift for a friend or family member, or even just a present to treat yourself.

NEW MUSEUM SHOP NOW OPEN

We’re seeking budding artists to take part in our 
annual Shaun Tan Award for Young Artists. Western 
Australian school students in years one to twelve are 
invited to submit an original, two-dimensional visual 
art creation. Entries open on Friday 28 April 2023.

Visit www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/awards.
A new 136-bay car park has opened at 10 Rokeby Road. The 
City worked with property owners Blackburne to make the 
basement car park at ONE Subiaco available as public parking.

The car park contains 136 parking bays made up of 109 standard 
bays, two ACROD bays and 24 motorcycle bays. There is also one 
electric vehicle charging station available.

Parking is free for the first hour, then is $2.50 per hour 
(maximum $15.00 per day) from 8am to 6pm, Monday to Friday. 
Cheaper rates apply after 6pm on weekdays, and on weekends.

SHAUN TAN AWARD  
OPENS IN APRIL

NEW 
PARKING 
OPTION IN 
DOWNTOWN 
SUBI

Visit www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/parking for more information.

MORE VALUE

MORE AT LORDS

WWW.LORDS.COM.AU

MORE CHOICE
MORE CONNECTION

GET

FULL ACCESS MEMBERSHIP 
FROM $20 PER WEEK!
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NEWS AND UPDATES

The City is always working on delivering a high level of 
service and making the City of Subiaco a better place 
to live, work and visit. To stay up-to-date with the latest 
news, visit www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/news.

You can also subscribe to the City’s fortnightly 
e-newsletter to get the latest direct to your inbox, head 
to www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/enews.

COMMUNITY CONSULTATION

Community engagement is important to the City and 
helps inform and strengthen the decision-making 
process. Have your say Subiaco is where residents, 
businesses and visitors can find more information and 
provide feedback, visit  
www.haveyoursay.subiaco.wa.gov.au.

IN THE KNOW

HAVE YOU FOUND  
THE SUBI GIANT YET? 
The Giant, named Bille Bob, is part of the Giants of Mandurah 
exhibition by world-renowned Danish artist Thomas Dambo.  
The City will be holding activities and events at the Giant’s 
location throughout the autumn months.

SUBI BLOOMING  
AGAIN THIS MAY
In celebration of Mother’s 
Day weekend, Subi Blooms 
sees ‘Instagrammable’ floral 
installations placed around 
Subiaco’s town centre, landmarks, 
corners, laneways, and crossroads.

Some decorations on this short-lived art trail also 
provide a colourful spot to take a seat, or highlight 
key heritage places on your journey through 
Subiaco. Wander our streets from 12 to 14 May to 
spot this year’s fabulous Subi Blooms.

CUSTOMER SERVICE
You can access a wide range of City services 
online, including requesting a new bin size, 
making a rates payment, tree pruning services, 
or pet registration and renewal. 

Visit www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/online-services.

Can’t find what you’re looking for online? Call our friendly 
customer service team on 9237 9222 from Monday to Friday, 
9am to 4.30pm.

Keep active and stay connected! Meet new people at the 
Coffee Club, pop in to Subiaco Library for board games or join 
a community exercise class. Collect a hard copy event listing 
from the library or visit www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/events. 
Contact your friendly Community Development Officer Daisy 
on 9237 9222 to learn more.

POSITIVE 
AGEING  
IN SUBIACO

Visit www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/giants for more information.
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#SEESUBIACO 
@SEESUBIACO

SEESUBIACO.COM.AU
FOR MORE LOCAL EVENTS, VISIT

Autumn events in 
Subiaco
Be seen in Subi this autumn and enjoy 
everything the City has to offer.

GET SOCIAL WITH US!

Subi Farmers Market
Every Saturday

Subiaco Primary School

Source seasonal produce, find one-of-a-
kind gifts and listen to some live music, 
coffee in hand at these popular markets.

Subi Spritz
10 – 19 March 2023 

Various venues across Subiaco

After a sell-out debut in 2022, Subi Spritz 
is back for 2023! This unique celebration 
of Southern Europe celebrates food, wine 
and culture right in the heart of Subiaco.

Good Spirits Stroll  
29 April 2023

Various venues across Subiaco

This brand new, premium spirit-tasting 
experience partners Subiaco venues with 
award-winning distilleries for you and your 
friends to visit on a Saturday afternoon.

Subi Blooms
12 – 14 May 2023

Various locations throughout Subiaco

See Subiaco in bloom and get some epic 
photos with unique floral installations by 
some of Perth’s best florists.


